
Annual Evaluation of College Council 

April 28, 2021 

Survey developed and conducted by the Office of Institutional Research Dean 

Craig Hayward.  

Council Members were provided a link to the self-evaluation and asked to 
review the agendas and supporting documents on the College Council web 
page as a reminder of the focus and work completed during the 2020-21 
Academic Year before submitting their responses.  
 
This important process allows us to check in on the functioning of the Council, 
reflect on our achievements, and find ways to continue to improve our 
operations, processes, and effectiveness. 
 

Results will be compiled and shared with College Council.   
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